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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20502

April 19,2010

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.
]
]

Re: 10-05 FOIA

Dear Mr. Greenewald,

On January 7, 2010, you sent to the Office of Science and Technology Policy (OSTP) a
request under the Freedom of Information Act, S U.S.C. § 552, requesting the OSTP FOIA case
log for calendar year 2009. OSTP received your request on January 7, 2010, but, due to
administrative error, your request was not actually reviewed until today, April 19, 2010. We
apologize for the delay in our response. Please find the document you requested attached.

OSTP conducted a search of its records and is providing the attached document, which is
responsive to your request. If you consider this to be an inappropriate denial of your request,
you may appeal in writing within 30 days of receipt of this letter to Acting General Counsel
Rachael Leonard at ostpfoia@ostp.eop.gov or via FAX at (202) 395-1224. The email should be
clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”

Sincerely,

(b o Duid Horkie

Dave Hodge



























